
June 2024
50 Street: 90 to 90A Avenue Storm Sewer Installation

To support the ongoing construction of the 50 Street Widening and CP Rail Grade Separation project, work to

install the storm sewer from 90 Avenue to 90A Avenue will begin in June. This work will be completed in two

stages. Efforts will be made to maintain as many lanes of traffic as possible during this time.

Stage 1

Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction starting on June 7 to allow for the installation of the storm

sewers across 90A Avenue. This work is expected to be completed by the third week of June.

Stage 2

Starting the third week of June, two lanes in each direction will be maintained while the installation of the storm

sewers between 90 Avenue to 90A Avenue is underway. This work is anticipated to take approximately one

month. Flagpersons will be used as necessary to accommodate traffic.



Please follow road signage and drive with care.

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/50StreetWidening or contact:

Malika Ali
Eng. Project Manager, Transportation
Infrastructure Delivery, City of Edmonton
malika.ali@edmonton.ca | 780-690-6055

Joe Kabarchuk
Project Manager, Alberco Construction Ltd
780-267-5816

mailto:malika.ali@edmonton.ca

